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October 18, 2021

James Frederick Polk
3609 Mary Lane
Escondido CA, 92025

Dear James,

On behalf of the Law Admission Committee of American International School of Law, [ am very
pleased to announce that you have been granted admission as a full-time student to our
independent study program commencing October 18, 2021. Your admission to American
International School of Law is evidence of the Admissions Committee’s confidence in your
potential, as well as recognition of your academic achievements and personal accomplishments.
Congratulations on your admission and welcome to American International School of Law!

Your first-year term will end on October 17, 2022 and should vou successtully pass your first-
year classes you will qualify to sit for the June 2023 First Year Law Student Exam. Please
remember that your acceptance is contingent on American International School of Law receiving
official transcripts. These transcripts need to be in our office no later than 30 days after your
acceptance date to meet the State Bar of California rules. Furthermore, you will need to
complete and submit to the State Bar a review of your pre-legal education to ensure you have the
credits to attend law school.

Please remember in order for you to be admitted to practice law you must successfully pass the
First Year Law Student Exam, The California Bar, MPRE and have a positive moral character
determination.

Again, congratulations on your admission to American International School of Law and best
wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,
Nitesh Patel
CEOQO and President

American International School of Law
16491 Scientific Way, Irvine, CA 92618



